[image: image2.png]Excellence for All

t: 01822 616044

Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School
Plymouth Road

Tavistock

PL19 8BX

f:01822 610009 e: admin@tavistock-pri.devon.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Lynnette Selbie







21st October 2014
Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are inviting you to attend a Letters and sounds stay and play day on Tuesday 11th November from 9-10.30am. This will give you an opportunity to learn some more about how letters and sounds in nursery and reception supports your child with their reading and writing. 
On entry to your child’s class there will be a range of activities set up for you to play with your child followed by an opportunity for you to join the children for a fun and interactive letters and sounds lesson! After this, the Foundation Stage Unit will open up and you can enjoy a range of activities set up in the nursery, the reception classes, rainforest and the garden if the weather permits!
Staff will also be available to answer any questions you may have about letters and sounds and early reading and writing.
Please also take time to visit the letters and sounds resources on the school website in the nursery and reception section.
Please return the reply slip to let us know if you will be attending.
We hope to see you there!
The Foundation Stage team
· ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
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	Please tick one of the options below

	I / We will be able to the Letters and sounds stay and play day on Tues 11th Nov
	

	I / We will not be able to the Letters and sounds stay and play day on Tues 11th Nov
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